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Fantastic Footballers! 

 

This week we were very Proud of our Year 5 and Year 6 Girls Football Team! The team headed off to 

Treviglas Academy on Wednesday afternoon for a five-a-side tournament against the schools from 

across the Newquay area. The teams played several qualifying matches and the girls showed real skill 

and strength. This meant that they qualified into the Silver League. The second half of the afternoon 

pitched the other teams in this league against one another. The level of competition certainly went up 

a notch at this point, but the Perranporth Team were a good match for it. The team scored several 

goals and won several matches too with every player giving maximum effort.  

Perranporth finished the tournament in a very respectable third place overall with everyone having a 

fantastic afternoon of fun and competition! We’d like to share a huge well done to the team! 

Half Term Club - DT Coaching 

DT Coaching have kindly agreed to run a February half 

term holiday club for children. All children are very 

welcome with also a limited number of places are 

available for children in receipt of Pupil Premium or 

Free School Meals. Please see the poster below for 

booking information. 



News from The Lighthouse 

 
Lighthouse sessions are available: 

Monday to Friday (Term time only) 

Session 1 — 15:15pm to 16:15pm — £4.00 

Session 2 — 16:15pm to 17:45pm — £6.00 

Full session — 15:15pm to 17:45pm — £10.00 

 

For those working parents who wish to make use of 

our Wraparound Care provision, you may be inter-

ested in the link below which gives details of the Tax-

Free Childcare costs available from the Government. 

https://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare  

This scheme contributes 20% towards your childcare 

costs. 

If you intend to use this scheme, please do not make payment via ParentPay. Please send us your child's Voucher Code for 

our records and pay through your Childcare Account. 

            ‘The Lighthouse’  
 

The Rocketeers! 
 

This week, to support their science learning on Space, the children in Year 5 and Reception Class 

had a science lessons that were quite literally out of this world! Mr Williamson, a Physics teacher from 

Truro School, came to talk to the children all about space and much more. They learned about the 

life cycle of a star and then made their very own rockets and launched them across the field! It was 

an incredibly Engaging afternoon’s learning and really nurtured the children’s enthusiasm for this in-

credible subject! We’d like to say a huge thank you to Mr Williamson! 
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